

September 20, 2006

Robert J. Walpole, PE Chairman

Honorable Pegeen Hanrahan City of Gainesville PO BOX 490 Gainesville, Florida 32602

#060521 09/25/06

Anthony B. Brennan, PhD

Honorable Mayor Hanrahan: Vice Chairman

Christopher R. Lanteigne Secretary

I regret to inform you that I must resign form the Gainesville Energy Advisory Committee (GEAC) effective immediately. Recent joyous additions to my family and increased demands at the office preclude me from dedicating the time and energy necessary to be a member and leader of the GEAC.

Rob Brinkman

Energy Concerns and Sustainable development are still items near and dear to my heart and I plan on staying involved in the Community promoting efforts and educating individuals to the degree that my family and work life will allow.

Kathy Cantwell, MD

Thank you for the opportunity and the trust you and the Commission have placed in me. It has been a pleasure serving the City Commission and the Citizens of Gainesville.

Joel S. Islam

Sincerely,

Albert H. Linden, Jr.

Robert J. Walpole, PE

Chairman

Terri Lowery

David Barclay, GEAC GRU Liaison cc:

Jonathan Smoak

cc: ccom Jean Frala

Kim M. Van Vliet